
The City of Delphos is accepting resumes for the position of Maintenance Superintendent.   

 
This is an administrative position responsible to ensure work in the construction, 

maintenance and repair of utilities and public work facilities is performed.  This position is 

also responsible for planning, scheduling and assigning work for the maintenance personnel, 

during the construction, maintenance and repair of city streets, alleys, curbs, gutters, signs 
and signals, sewer collection system, water distribution system, fire hydrants, sidewalks, 

public lands and building.  Shall work closely with the Safety Service Director, the Mayor 

and other department heads in determining work project methods and priorities. 

 
 

Qualified applicants must have at a minimum a valid Class I Water Distribution License or a 

Class 1 Wastewater Collection license.  Upon the request of the City, will be required to 

obtain any other license the city deems necessary to effectively do the job.  The 
Maintenance Superintendent will be the Operator of Record with the Ohio Environmental 

Protection Agency for Water Distribution and/or sanitary sewer collection. 

 

Salary Range:  $52,000 to $81,000 depending on qualifications. 

 
A full copy of the job description can be found on the City of Delphos website at 

www.cityofdelphos.com.   

 

Interested candidates can submit their resume by mail to Mayor Andre McConnahea, Attn: 
Sherryl George, 608 N. Canal St., Delphos, OH 45833, or by email to 

adminassist@cityofdelphos.com.  Deadline for application is July 22, 2024. 
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